From: Anderson, Stephen R. [mailto:Stephen.Anderson@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2019 8:24 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Transportation Security Administration (TSA) Funded Travel

Steve,
 
I have returned from San Antonio from the TSA sponsored canine supervisor course. I acted in my official capacity as a CPD sergeant where I was provided information on how to effective supervise the CPD teams utilizing TSA funded explosive detection canines. All expenses related to this course were paid by TSA.
 
Thank you,
Steve.

 
Sergeant Stephen R. Anderson #2588
Chicago Police Department
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